
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
23rd February 2023  
 

Year 11 Parents GCSE Information Evening - Thursday 2 March 6:30pm 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
On Thursday 2nd March, we will be hosting a Year 11 Parents GCSE Information 
Evening. We would like to give our Year 11 parents and carers the opportunity to 
join us for an information evening focused on supporting your children to achieve 
their full potential in the summer examinations. 
 
We believe that working together; students, parents and school, will help our 
students to achieve excellent results this summer. We want to make sure you have 
all the most up-to-date information to successfully support them at home. 
We recognise that many parents will have supported older children through this 
process before and that many of our students are already handling the pressures 
and challenges of revision and exam preparation with great maturity and 
organisation.  However, we also recognise that some students will have been 
disappointed with their mock examination results and that parents will be eager to 
support them in ensuring that their preparations for the summer’s examination 
season is more successful.   
 
If you feel that this evening would be of benefit, please come along and join us to 
find out more about how best to support your child in these final, crucial months of 
Year 11.  
 
The session will cover:  
• Important upcoming dates and deadlines. 
• Information about what qualifications are offered, the exam boards and 
papers 
• Overview of the range of support offered within school 
• Guidance on how to support students’ exam preparation – practical tips, 
advice, techniques and strategies to enable parents and carers to support students 
with workload, revision and mental wellbeing over the coming months.  
 
In addition, the Headmaster and members of the Senior Leadership Team will also 
be there 
We would therefore like to warmly invite you to join us in the School Hall between 
6:30pm and 7:30pm on Thursday 2 March.  
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are unable to come, but would like to contact your child’s form tutor or 
myself, please do not hesitate to contact us by telephone on 01765 602647 
extension 247 or via email: hoy11@ripongrammar.com  
 
We look forward to seeing you on 2 March.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr B Fearnley 
Assistant Head Teaching and Learning 
 
Mrs N Colville-Robins 
Head of Year 11 


